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AAOM Changes its Management Group and
Moves its Offices to the West Coast

Gene Bruno, OMD, LAc, FABAA

In the last two years, under our management group, the AAOM has made certain changes and
advances in its ability to expand communications with members and the profession at large. This
has led to fast growth and, as a result, the AAOM has increased its involvement internationally,
nationally and locally. Recently, the directors realized that to continue with this growth and meet
the new demands, the AAOM would need to find a new management group with more experience in
our field to assist us with these challenges.

Fortunately for the AAOM, Rebekah Christensen, the executive director of the California State
Oriental Medical Association (CSOMA), is in the process of taking over as the executive director for
the AAOM, effective June 1, 2004. Rebekah is leaving the directorship of CSOMA and moving over
to become AAOM's executive director. With her vast experience and personal knowledge of our
profession, she will head up the AAOM's new offices in Sacramento, California. If there are any
difficulties that our members experience during this change, please be patient and contact one of
the board members to help you address your questions. We expect everything to be completely
changed over by the end of May, and with the change, an improvement in member services and
public relations far beyond what our members currently are experiencing.

Please note the new AAOM contact information:
AAOM

909 22nd Street
Sacramento, CA 95816

Mailing Address:

P. O. Box 162340

Sacramento, CA 95816

Phone: 916-451-6950 or 888-500-7999 (effective June 15, 2004)
Fax: 916-451-6952

Web Address: www.aaom.org
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